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We have been busy at work UPGRADING our In-House 
experience for you! 
New equipment, look, and social distancing guidelines have been 
put in place to keep YOU safe & guide you through the reopening 
Phases in Alaska!

While CYCLER Safety will always be first, we ask YOU to help us as well.  
• Please Practice Social Distancing & wear masks between classes-- Air 
Hugs for now!
• If you have ANY symptoms of illness, please remain home until you are 
symptom & fever free for 72 hours. 
• If you have tested or KNOW anyone who has tested positive for COVID 
please notify us immediately and stay home! 
• At this time we are asking anyone who has traveled (in-state AND out 
of state to please refrain from booking classes for 14 days.

The PWR House has always taken sanitation of our equipment, Bikes, 
bathrooms, and floors seriously.  
• We have implemented increased sanitation & disinfecting protocols to 
include insuring ALL sanitizer used in the house is RECOMMENDED by 
the CDC to KILL SARs & COVID viruses. 
• Furthermore, we have sanitizer & wipes for clients & recommend the use 
of them before & after class. 
• Towels will continue to be sanitized in bleach and are to be immediately 
thrown in to the bins after use (please do not leave any on the floors).  

We have been & will continue to follow the CDC updates, the State of 
Alaska Mandates, and recommendations of our State & local Officials.  
Along with that of our House MDs who keep us updated. Please, be sure 
to take your part in reopening seriously to protect our House as well!
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